

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84112 801-581-6851

April 24, 1985

Professor Carl Kerns Department of Mathematics Mesa College Grand Junction, CO 81502

Dear Carl,

I brought up the matter of a joint meeting of the Rocky Mountain Section and the Intermountain Section of the MAA on April 25 and 26, 1986 at our business meeting last Saturday. The Intermountain Section voted with enthusiasm to accept your kind invitation and join with you at Mesa College on that date.

Professor Linda Hill at Idaho State in Pocatello is the chairman of our section. If you would welcome help with the meeting arrangements, I'm certain she would be willing to appoint people from our section to help you in any way that you might require. The offer for assistance is also a personal one. Please feel free to call or write me if I can do anything at all to make your task easier.

Best regards,

Don H. Tucker

Professor of Mathematics and Governor Intermountain Section

j ន

cc: Linda Hill